UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

apR 30 9

Mr. James J. Zach
2731 - 42 Street
Two Rivers, Wl 54241

Dear Mr. Zach:

We appreciate your insightful comments on the proposed Nuclear Data
Link. It is important that the Commission consider feedback from all
sources as it pertains to the important issues of nuclear power
requlation. Let me assure you that your comments will be taken into

consideration in the cuntinuing development of the improved NRC crisis
situation programs.
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